
To Whom it May Concern 
 
I  writing this with complete objection and concern with a 20%+ permanent increase to water rates. 
With the constant water quality interruptions and drastic cost changes during a time when many are 
struggling shows lack of concern for customers and loyalty to bottom line. Please Consider this cost 
increase for Litchfield;  and at very least divide costs evenly amongst Pennichcuk East customers and not 
isolate costs to a small group of families in a designated geographic area. Thank you for your time and 
consideration.  
 
Brandon Kim-Levesque 

 


